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Rimfire Confirms Earn-in Payment Schedule  
 
Rimfire Pacific Mining NL (ASX:RIM) is pleased to announce that the First Quarter Work Program Budget and a 
revised payment schedule with Golden Plains Resources Pty. Ltd., has been agreed. The outstanding balance of 
$240,000 relating to the Administration Fee is now scheduled for payment by Friday 26th June 2020, and the 
initial First Quarter Work Program Budget instalment of $300,000 by Friday 3rd July 2020.  
 
 
This announcement is authorised for release to the market by the Board of Directors of Rimfire Pacific Mining 
NL. 
 
For further information please contact:  
 
 
 

 
 
 

Craig Riley 
Managing Director 
Phone: +61 3 9620 5866 
Email: rimfire@rimfire.com.au  
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